Jeff

Hope you are well. We have a confirmed date for the 2019 calendar for the round 7 and 8 of the British
Championships to come to Saltash.

It would be 27/28 July 2019. This has been confirmed with Neil Tratham as being ok with him. Please
could you distribute it for approval at your end and once you have confirmed, we will do all the necessary
paperwork for CCC.

We would also require, not only the Brunel green, but the Jubilee green as well.

Providing everything is fine, Garin and myself would like to make a site visit before Christmas.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.
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